

Mrs Lesley Hughes Headteacher

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

24th September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

For the first time ever St Margaret's will be holding its very own after school reading club. This club is aimed at sharing a love of reading and promoting reading for pleasure across the school.

Children who take part will be responsible for running events, such as our hotly anticipated Roald Dahl Poetry Party or Harry Potter Night. They will also assist with reading and reviewing books, helping to publish our termly Readers' Newsletter and with maintaining reading areas and the school library.

Most importantly, children who attend will need to love reading as we will share passages and extracts from the latest up and coming books as well as having a weekly read of books of the children's choice. The cost of the club is free but places are limited and will be given out on a first come, first served basis. If your child does not receive a place immediately they will be placed on a waiting list until a place becomes available for them.

Readers' After School Club will take place every **Thursday** night from 3:20 pm until 4:15 pm. It will run for the entire school year. Our very first session is due to start on **Thursday the 4th of October**. If your child is interested and would like a place please fill in and return the attached form below to Mrs Leath by Monday 1st of October. Your child will receive a letter if they have received a place.

Happy Reading everyone!

Mrs Leath and Mr Key	
> I give permission for my child	
to attend the Readers' After School Club on Thursday nights from 3:20pm to 4:15pm	
□ I will collect my child from school at 4:15pm	
Emergency contact telephone number:	
Signed:	Parent/Carer)
Please pass this slip back to your child's class teacher, thank you	











